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1st April 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
It has been another lovely week in school where the children have worked so hard and are enjoying 
their learning.   Thank you so much to our Reception’s loved ones who came to join them at lunchtime 
this week.  We love that we are able to welcome you back to such events and continue developing our 
strong partnership between home and school. 
 

 
Uggy Wuggy 
We have been made aware of this character who is on TikTok 
but is also accessible via YouTube.  Children as young as 
reception are talking about the character who goes up to 
people, gives them a hug and then whispers nasty words into 
children’s ears about killing family members.  We are sure you 
share our concerns regarding this and just wanted to advise to 

check your parental control settings on your children’s devices and monitor what your child watches. 
 
Amazon Smile 
We are delighted to have received information of our quarterly donation to the PTA from parents who 
use AmazonSmile to donate to our fundraising.  The donation is at no extra cost to you as a customer, 
the school simply receive a small percentage of the cost of your order as a cashback donation.  So far 
the school has received £108.55.  All you have to do is use www.smile.amazon.co.uk or turn on 
AmazonSmile on the app. Thanks you so much for supporting our wonderful PTA who work so hard to 
fundraise for the school.  They have just supported us in developing our Early Years outdoor 
environment. 
 

http://www.smile.amazon.co.uk/
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The Great Newchurch Sunflower Challenge! 
 
Today, your child will receive an envelope with a sunflower seed inside it.  
Our Eco-Council challenge the whole school, even the staff, to plan and 
nurture their seed in a bid to win the title of Great Newchurch Sunflower 
Challenge Champion 2022.  They ask that the children plant the seed in 
something that has already been used such as a yoghurt pot, an old 
wellington boot, etc.  The children will be asked to bring their plant into 
school on a day in the future where each sunflower will be planted 
around the school to see the sunflowers grow and grow and grow.  Thank 
you to our amazing Protectors of the Green (Eco-Council) for all their hard work. 
 
Uniform 
We have been informed that Cactus are no longer going to be supplying uniforms to schools and 
therefore, we have been looking for an alternative provider which is affordable, yet maintains the 
quality we need for the children.  We are pleased to inform you that Warrington Schoolwear Centre in 
Warrington Town Centre have agreed to supply our uniform at a cheaper price than Cactus and I can 
personally assure you that the quality is just as good as my own children had uniform from them.  We 
have checked and you can order online.  Over the coming weeks, when we have events in school, we 
will share the samples with you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Easter Eggstravaganza Events 

 
Just a reminder that when we return to school on Tuesday 19th April, 
we will hold our egg decorating and egg rolling competitions.  Children 
are asked to decorate an egg which will then be used to compete in 
the egg rolling competition.  This event is just for fun and the children 
love it! 
 

 Warrington Schoolwear Centre Cactus 

Hoodie £12 (TBC) N/A 

Cardigan £10.50 with logo included 
£11.95 - 14.95 with logo 

included 

Jumper 
£9.50 with logo included - crew 

neck 
£10.95 - 13.95 with logo 

included 

Polo Shirt £7.50 with logo included 
£8.50 - 9.95 with logo 

included 

PE T-shirt £5.00 with logo included N/A 

Plain PE T 
Shirt £3.50 £2.50 

PE Shorts £4.50 with logo included £4.50 

Fleeces £15.99 with logo included £12.95 

Book bag £5.99 with logo included £5.50 with logo included 
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Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Kind regards, 

Mrs Jayne Narraway 

Headteacher 

 

 


